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15th March 2023 
 

Hawk Conservancy – Friday 12th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

After the Easter holidays, our topic will be ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers’.  To enhance the children’s 
understanding of different types of animals, we have organised a very exciting trip to the Hawk 
Conservancy for all of Year 1 on Friday 12th May.  At the centre, the children will learn all about 
different types of birds of prey and will take part in a fun and exciting workshop.  

The cost of this visit will be £24 per child, which includes the coach hire, admission to the centre 
and a small souvenir.  To give consent for your child to attend and make payment for this, please 
log onto your SCOPAY account. You will first need to give consent, make a lunch choice and then 
make the payment by 28th April 2023. 

We aim to include all children in the experiences we offer, so should payment prove difficult, 
please contact the office, so that we can discuss it with you. No child will be discriminated against 
on the grounds of inability to pay, but if sufficient money is not raised by the contributions, then 
the activity may need to be cancelled.  
 
If you would be happy to support another family in the school by paying their cost, partly or in 
full, please let us know via the school office.  
 
On the day of the trip, we will be leaving school at 09.00 and return for the end of the school 
day – you will receive a text if we are delayed.   

The children will need: 

 to wear their school uniform and a coat (in case it rains) 

 carry a small bag for their lunch and water bottle 

A packed lunch will be provided by the school or you may wish to provide your own.  Please 
complete your lunch choice on SCOPAY at the same time as giving consent. We will not be visiting 
the gift shop; therefore, the children will not need any money on the day.  

Known medical needs and notes are gathered from information we already have on school 
systems, if there are any additional medical notes or dietary requirements that you would like 
us to know, please ensure you e-mail info@cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk  

This will be a fantastic day out and a good opportunity to support the children’s learning.  We 
are all very much looking forward to going!  

Kind regards, 

Year 1 team 
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